
          

                                                                                 
                 

 

 

 

 

   

                Important Notice Regarding Prior Authorization Submission 

In an effort to simplify the prior authorization process and to comply with state 
requirements, Home State Health will require prior authorization requests be submitted 
electronically beginning on January 1, 2021.  Home State Health is currently working to 
improve our secure provider portal that will allow submission of all prior authorizations 
for our MO HealthNet Managed Care program members and Missouri Ambetter from 
Home State Health plans.  In preparation for this requirement, we recommend 
registering for access to the Home State Health secure portal if you have not done so 
already.  
 
To register for Home State Health’s secure portal please go to: 
https://www.homestatehealth.com/login.html 

 

 

 
To determine if a procedure requires prior authorization please utilize out prior 
authorization tool located at https://www.homestatehealth.com/providers/pre-auth-
needed.html.  
 
Additional details regarding the updated provider portal and electronic prior 
authorization submission process will be coming soon. 
 
As always, Home State Health appreciates your dedication to providing quality 
healthcare to your patients, our members.  
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